

# BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Friday 8th July 2022

Dear Parents,

As it comes closer to the end of year, we are pleased to confirm the following activities are taking place for the pupils in Maple 2.

### Year 6 Trip

A trip to Dorset Adventure Park is organised for Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> July. Details have been sent separately regarding payment and items to bring.

### Year 6 Leavers Assembly.

The Year 6 pupils will be taking part in their Leavers Assembly on Friday 22nd July at 9:15am lasting approximately 45 minutes. As the whole school will be watching the presentation, we ask that only **two adults per family** attend. We look forward to seeing you then.

#### Year 6 Last Day

Following on from the Leavers Assembly on the last day of term, children will be able to have their school shirts signed by their peers. Children will need to bring in a separate school shirt to be signed rather than what they are wearing. In the afternoon, the children will be invited to have a picnic on the field followed by games. Please provide a pack lunch as normal or if your child has a hot school dinner, a packed lunch will be provided instead.

We look forward to celebrating this final two weeks of Year 6.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Longland















